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The licensee shall inform the Staff, prior to Cycle 9 operation, of any
unexpected inspection findings relative to the assumed characteristics
of the flaws 2t the tube support plates. This includes any detectable
circumferential indications or detectable indications outside the tube
support plate thickness.

Southern Nuclear Response

The characteristics of the bobbin and RPC inspection results were
typical of that found in earlier tube support plate inspections of the
Farley steam generators. That is, no abnormal degradation, such as
circumferentially oriented indications, was found in the 1992 Unit 2
inspection. Furth:rmore, no indications at tube support plates were
identified which had cracks extending outside the tube support plates
by either bobb.n or RPC inspections.

NRC Request

The Staff’'s approval of the proposed interim repair limit is contingent
on the licensee’s being able to demonstrate that acceptance of all
indications satisfying the 1.0 volt criterion will not create potential
for leakage in excess of the 1.0 gpm licensing basis for a postulated
steam 1ine break (5LB) oucurring at EOC 9. The licensee is requested
to suimiit the results of the Slg leakage analysis prior to restart from
the eighth refueling outage.

Southern Nuclear Response

Steam generator C, with highest voltage indications left in service, is
the limiting steam ?enerator for the SLB analysis. The projected SLB
leakage is essentially zero, i.e., approxinately 10 gpm.

As previously discussed with the Staff, indications above 1.0 volt
which were left in service (no RPC flaws) were not included in SLB
leakage analysis.




